
MFAA Virtual Town Hall Meeting

Ken Wertz, Executive Director of the Massachusetts Facilities Administrators' Association, has
opened up the following town hall discussion to our MIIA members.

Agenda
Thirty minute discussion/presentation on some of the freeze ups and storm losses that MIIA
has been seeing and working on best practices to hopefully reduce the size of losses when
these extreme weather patterns continue to hammer us.
This forum is designed for an open discussion from members to talk about best practices for
protecting buildings in extreme weather situations.

Time: Feb 24, 2022 11:00 AM Eastern Time (US and Canada)
Join Zoom Meeting

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89275796672?pwd=cnFNUVZ4UHkxYmZHL1p2ZjdnRHhZQT09
Meeting ID: 892 7579 6672

Passcode: MFAA2022

February 18, 2022

https://u4978500.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=Qaa-2Fm97ileFwq-2BLmACyXd3hJ1QIvKNrgCSKLOWBBuoq6V5vrOJVryXsg7X4uIdePntOIuHvdC3CB5fY-2FliMsvI4dIbFVnykShiWtzo7LN1cr3PxbAa3dLdtUlxvwNPw7OgXg_u7sEDFxhj4xD9Hcts71lAZ-2BBtzUu7YKX0d3wSXjuJazYPyiSy-2BUdp9mCPJbrpwwKO5INN59a-2FAms5JtCeyWpEf-2F3QSDUp-2FKzk7zoHSdNIYr604MJW4iPJMhN2-2FpwWwfX7yUBsm6LtiiuP9Vt-2BnEYJ-2FiqORuATAFtXNmBfyyrBKNJXZzKPvViagBd4J2nEy0kHmLXGP8Y42ZIDTJsYOXXnqjg2fNBwZhZOVLwZb0Nn1jnPkdr6jE7jZuU1qFmUZzEzBqwEFxSOf0uuXWsG0Sm6A-3D-3D

